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22 February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Over the Spring term the children in LKS2 will be learning about what life was like in England 
under the Ancient Roman’s rule. We would like to celebrate all the children’s fantastic learning 
by taking them on a trip to visit Butser Ancient Farm where they will participate in a variety 
of activities to recreate what life would have been like in England during the first century. 
 
The date of the trip is Tuesday 29 March 2022. We will be leaving promptly at 9.00am so 
please ensure your child is in school on time and ready for the day ahead.  We plan to return 
to school by 3.00pm.  
 
The children will need a packed lunch provided in a disposable bag. Please ensure your child’s 
teacher is aware of any dietary requirements.  
 
The majority of the trip will be outside, so please ensure that children have the appropriate 
clothing for the weather conditions on the day. We will keep an eye on the weather forecasts 
and will update you nearer to the trip to discuss specific clothing required.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £21 towards the cost of this trip, which can be 
paid via your child’s ParentPay account.  
 
Please visit the link below and complete our very short permission form for this activity, 
completing the form will only take a few minutes of your time. 
 
Permission Form – Butser Ancient Farm Trip 
 
We are sure that the children will have an amazing day, however, if you have any questions 
or concerns, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Miss Hawkins, Mrs Horne and Mrs Spiers  
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/k8paHrpfvX

